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Matt Heimel

From: carl king <cwmking057@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 2:06 PM
To: Matt Heimel
Subject: 3705 Highway 200 E

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Matt, 
My name is Carl King, I own 409 Minnesota ave in East Missoula. It is a Rental property. 
I think that the rezoning request should be granted for 3705 Highway200 E east Missoula MT. 
Granting the request would be good for the community of East Missoula. 
Thank you  
Carl W King 
406-550-3984 
59-014-C Kam.Hwy 
Haleiwa HI 96712 


